
B I R D W A T C H I N G
B R E A K 2 0 2 1

7TH - 10TH SEPTEMBER 2021

Join us for an exciting mid week
break in September. Starting on
Tuesday evening and finishing after
breakfast on Friday.

Each day will include a session
around God’s word, some great food
and excellent bird watching
opportunities at the nearby, world-
renowned, RSPB Minsmere nature
reserve!

There will be a photo competition
running throughout the break and
seminars including one with a guest
speaker from the RSPB.

Our speakers for the break are John
and Linda Marshall who are looking
forward to a time of fellowship and
bird watching with you all!

The cost for the break is £145* and
you can find out more by heading to
sizewellhall.org.uk/birdwatching

*Please note cost does not include entry to RSPB Minsmere as this is free if you are an RSPB Member
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